
RADCLIFFE CONSERVATION GROUP - NEXT WORK SESSION 
 
We will be holding a work session on 20th November, the 
last one before Christmas so don't miss out!  Note the switch 
to Sunday mornings because of the daylight factor.  The plan 
is to continue path improvements at the foot of Hollow Well 
steps by making up and laying some path edging on the 
section where we laid bark in October (there is some stacked 
timber we can use from last winter's tree cutting along the 
riverbank). Some tools are available but if you can 
bring along a spade or a bow saw if you have one, 
that would be helpful.  Please wear sensible 
footwear, preferably boots and bring a pair of work 
gloves with you.  Meet at the Shelter in Rockley 
Memorial Park at 10:00 a.m., finish around noon. 
 


